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PE Uniform  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

As you may be aware, Year 10 and 11 students will be completing their Examinations in the 

hall during weeks 9 and 10. This means that the hall changerooms will be inaccessible. As 

a result, if your child is in Years 7-10 and have a PE/Sport/PASS practical lesson 

timetabled on any day during weeks 9 and 10 of this term, they will be required to come to 

school on that day in their full PE uniform.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact the school and ask to speak with your child's PE teacher.  

 

Regards, 

 

Mr Boris Bratic 

HT PDHPE 
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